

FACULTY OF ADVOCATES

16 March 2017

Ref: Lo2-8/ATG/AT

Tim Collins
By Email: tim@asktim.org

Dear Tim

Thank you very much for coming to speak to the Faculty yesterday it was very much appreciated by myself, and members who attended. I very much enjoyed meeting you and listening to your interesting and informative presentation.

I have received very positive feedback from members, who have commented on how useful the talk will be for future applications and interviews. Members have been stopping me in the Library today to tell me how helpful it was and how much they enjoyed it. Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Angela Grahame QC

Angela Civahame